14 December 1994

000420

My Dear Peter

Thank you for your letter of 7 December. I have looked at the correspondence again and there is no letter from a Name Redacted I do hope that this puts your mind at rest.

I have now started the process of restoring you to a limited ministry by writing to Michael, as Bishop of Truro, to see that he and his senior staff are content for the Archbishop to give you permission under his jurisdiction to commence a gentle ministry again. When I have that letter from Michael I will put it to the Archbishop and then take the next step of consulting the Revd Dr David Hewlitt, as we agreed in our meeting on 23 November. The Archbishop is in Kenya at the moment but arrives home tomorrow evening, so I hope that we will be able to get this process under way before too long but that you will take some gentle steps for your own good.

Sally joins me in sending our good wishes.

Yours ever

The Rt Revd Peter Ball



LANGLIN PALACE